
Dear David 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your neighbourhood plan. It is great to see that the 
parish has good plans in place for additional recreational facilities, a new play area and a skate park. 
OPFA would be very interested in getting involved in all of these projects, and helping the 
community to achieve them, so please do ask any steering groups to get in touch once they have 
been formed. 
 
Kind regards 
Nicole 
 
Nicole O'Donnell 
Community Development Officer 
Oxfordshire Playing Fields Association 
Jericho Farm 
Worton 
Witney 
OX29 4SZ 
01865 883488 
www.opfa.org.uk 
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